
 
App D 
 
From: Lorraine Gabbidon <  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 11:47 AM 
To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Cc: 
Subject: Bruce Burgers - Support 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We are writing in support of Bruce Burgers, 93 Bruce Grove Road, London N17 6UZ. 
 
Since the restaurant opened up it has brought a welcoming family atmosphere and 
presence to the community. It is somewhere that both local residents and customers 
from afar can come together and enjoy a tasty meal and refreshments. The 
establishment has a lovely garden area where customers can sit outside in the fresh 
air and enjoy their meal and drinks in a safe environment which is very rare in this 
area. My family love going there, the staff are amazing and always very friendly and 
greet you with a smile. 
 
We live just behind the restaurant with our garden just a few yards from the Bruce 
Burgers garden and have never experienced any issues at all. 
 
We strongly believe that Bruce Burgers should be able to continue with what they 
have brought to the community, to have the garden use beyond 10pm and alcoholic 
drinks with the meals. 
 
We hope you take our feedback into consideration. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Darren Woolcock (and family) -  
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